
 
Banyan Tree Tuition Group 
 
Thanks very much to all who continue to support our Tuition Groups in Kerala even although we 
do not meet physically at church. The March acknowledgement certificate for £235.00 indicates 
terrific church support for this life changing work. A record of the local targets achieved last year 
with your help is available on the SFHHI (Strathaven Supporters of Health Help International) 
Review of 2020, available on our website. 
The international newsletter “Tidings” for April 2021 published by HHI headquarters in Newport 

Wales, with an interesting request to all our supporters “we are discussing the possibility of setting 
up a Zoom meeting accessible to supporters. What do you think? One huge advantage would be that 
supporters from Strathaven, North and South Wales, together with other areas of the UK (and the 
world!) will be able to share in one celebration. Can you let us know if you think this is something you 
would like to support? We would need your contact information (email address, preferably)” the April 
edition of Tidings is available on their website.  
 
Local information can be found on our website:- www.sfhhi.org.uk and international information 
on www.hhi.org.uk 
 

Thanks to everyone who has found a way to make their donations. 
 

Ian Gow 
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